














From: Joni Baker
To: Kristi Jefferson
Subject: Re: Questions on Shaken Roost plat
Date: Monday, October 17, 2022 11:18:01 AM
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Responses below

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 13, 2022, at 11:16 AM, Kristi Jefferson
<kristi.jefferson@cityofsalida.com> wrote:

﻿
Joni,
 
I am working on the staff report for the Shaken Roost Minor Subdivision and
have several questions.
 
I know there is a well (water) that the existing residence is connected to but the
well is not shown on the plat.  Where is the well and will the use of it be
continued for irrigation of Lot 1 or Lot 2? The well is on lot 2 in the little square
drawn next to the house by the concrete pad.  It will be used for irrigation on lot 2
 
The prior owner had the commercial building on Teller Street connected to the
well and cross connected to sewer the connection is not shown on the plat.  Is that
building still connected to the well or to City water?  Will you be removing all of
the buildings on Lot 1 or leaving them? I have no idea if it’s connected to the
well, but that connection would be removed and building will be torn down in 1-3
years
 
Also, the plat shows a blanket easement but all Utility companies are going to
require utility easements on each lot especially for Lot 3.  Have you had a chance
to contact Atmos Energy regarding their concerns?
 I have reached out by phone and email to atoms and the city 

Kristi Jefferson
Senior Planner
City of Salida
448 E. First Street
Suite 112
Salida, CO 81201
(719) 530-2626
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